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Contact: Christine Jourdain, Executive Director 
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P.O. Box 1670 
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ACSA Future Leaders Program Volunteer Coordinator Sought 
 

The American Council of Snowmobile Associations announced today that 
they are seeking a volunteer coordinator to administer and grow their newly 
formed ACSA Future Leaders Program.  The objective of the program is to grow 
potential future snowmobile community leaders, while increasing personal 
knowledge at a national level regarding snowmobiling as a safe, fun and 
environmentally friendly family sport.  
 
This is a national program that will be targeting two age groups, 21–30-year-old 
snowmobile enthusiasts known as the Next Gen National Riders and 16–20-
year-olds known as the Trail Blazers In Training. 
 
Therefore, if you enjoy working with younger adults, who also are snowmobile 
enthusiasts, while also mentoring them through a leadership program, this 
volunteer position is for you.  For a more complete volunteer position 
description and volunteer application please reach out to Christine Jourdain, 
ACSA Executive Director at cajourdain@aol.com or call (517)-351-4362.  
Applications are open until December 31st, 2024. 
 
 
 
About ACSA: The American Council of Snowmobile Associations, a national organization uniting the 
snowmobile community was started in 1995. ACSA promotes snowmobiling as a safe, fun and 
environmentally friendly family sport enjoyed by over one million snowmobilers across the United 
States. 
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